Mass Times

Weekend:-
Tulla Church Saturday 7.30pm
Freshford Church Sunday 11.00am
Baptisms:-

Are Celebrated on Sundays at 12pm in the
Parish Church. One months notice is
appreciated.

We remember and pray for our dear departed
who died recently:

Margaret Shore (née O’ Meara)

Ifreshford Parish
Petvsletter
29th June 2025

S S Peter and Paul,
Apostles

Rev. Liam Taylor Tel: 086 8180954
Parish Secretary Mary Parish Office 056 8832843
[Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 9.30 - 1.30
email freshford @ ossory.ie  www.parishoffreshford.com
St. Vincent de Paul 051 350725 (Regional Office, ask to leave a message)
Freshford National School 056-8832400 Prague House 056-8832281
SAFEGUARDING
Designated Liaison Person: Ailish Higgins 085 802 1633 dip@ossory.ie
Deputy DLP: Cathal Cullen 687.100 0232 or Rose Brophy 087 331 4330 ddip@ossory.ie
Designated Parish Reps: Eleanor Cantwell & Gerard Bolger
Garda National Protective Service: 01 666 3430/35 Tusla - Kilkenny 052 617 7302

Freshford/Tipperary

And those whose anniversaries occur around)
this time :

Kay O’Sullivan(née Hogan)
Months Mind

Paddy McCarthy (Bohercrussia St.)
Jim Hickey (Ballylarkin/luton)
Mary Lawrence (Thurles)

First Friday's

These take place next week. If anyone would
like to be included,contact : -

Fr. Liam on 086 818 0954. He will arrangg
a suitable time to call.

.m

Welcome Fr. Mark
With the recent clerical changes in the diocese, Fr. Mark Condon has been

appointed PP of Freshford, Tullaroan & Ballycallan. Fr. Mark has served
for the last number of years in Danesfort and now he joins us to take the
reigns and lead our parish and church into the future. Fr. Mark takes
immediate control of financial matters, and he will take on full pastoral
duties in late August. We wish Fr. Mark all the very best in his new
appointment and assure him of our prayers and our support.

Cemetery Mass
A large crowd turned out to last Sunday's Cemetery Mass and the weather was

kind to us. Our gathering was one of loyalty and faith and we remembered our
loved one who, though gone are not forgotten. Sincere thanks to all who were
involved in the planning and organising of the event. A special thanks to the
choir, to Fionnula for setting up the altar, and Garda Siochana and the Fire
Brigade for the car management, and the Lennon and O' Shea families for the
use of their fields for parking. Thanks to all who supported the gate collection.

The amount raised was €1515.

Summer Break.
The choir takes a well deserved break for the summer months.

Well done, and thanks for all the music. See you all in September. |towards the renovation of the cathedral.

Ballingarry 1848 committee

Save the Date: Saturday, 26 July 2025 at 3pm.
Senator Imelda Goldsboro will lead the 19th
Annual Famine 1848 Walk in The Commons,
Ballingarry. History, music and refreshments.
All are welcome.

Scrap Metal

The annual scrap metal collection will take
place on Sat 5th & Sun 6th July in Kilmanagh
R95 VOS50 (Bryan Harris Yard) Details : Chris
086 2517 030 Bryan 087 2545 556

Y§s - Washing machines, dishwashers, &
microwaves

No - Fridges, Beer Kegs, Freezers, PVC
Windows.

All proceeds in aid of Naomh Aodhan
Community Centre, Kilmanagh upkeep.

Office Phone

Due to technical issues, phone messages left on
the office phone in Freshford cannot be accessed,
temporarily. Any Anniversaries or any Parish
office business, can be done by phoning the office
during hours 9.30 - 1.30 Tuesdays, Wednesdays,
and Thursdays, or by calling to the office during
these hours. Thank you for your understanding.

Weekday Masses

There will be no Weekday Masses for the
summer months. ;

It will return in September

Cathedral Draw

There was no winner from Freshford in June's
Cathedral Draw, results are

posted in the porch in Freshford church.
Thanks to all who support the

Cathedral Draw. The money raised goes




